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Tidings from the East!

Our Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, January 6th, at 7:30pm. There will be no dinner for the January meeting.

A reminder that the Feast of St. John the Evangelist will be on Monday, December 27th at 6:30pm at Lakeville. North Liberty and 
Bremen Lodges will be joining us this year. We will be serving our usual delicious dinner with a Table Lodge to follow. Please 
RSVP by Saturday, 12/20 to Max Feitz (janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com / 574-784-8488) if you haven't already. This is always a 
good time with an excellent meal and great fellowship so don't miss out!

In closing this newsletter I would like to remind everyone that during the Christmas Season, now is always a good time to 
contribute to the various charities that are available to us. Please consider giving to the various Masonic charities when filling our 
your dues cards for Blue Lodge and the other Masonic bodies. Or consider making a contribution to one of the Masonic charities 
or other worthwhile charities in our area to help make everyone's a Merry Christmas.
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A reminder that we will be dark in January and February. Our next Stated Meeting will be on Tuesday, March 1st, 2022. 
Continuing our annual tradition, we donated two bicycles to the Lion's Club Christmas party again. I'm sure we made a few 
children very happy this year.

Please don’t forget the significance of “Star in the East” as you celebrate the season. Be sure to take time to send a card of 
cheer, stop by for a visit or make a call to extend good wishes and lighten the burden of those who are alone. We need to remind 
ourselves to do this year round, not just during the Christmas season.

Thank you to all who have contributed to the Building Fund this year. If there are those who haven't contributed yet, we can use 
all the help we can get.

Worshipful Master: Dean Shinneman - 574-835-7088 - jshinneman@yahoo.com

A Reminder from the Lodge Secretary: 2022 dues are payable by January 1st, 2022

Worthy Matron: Beth Gargis - 574-277-3349 - zeusares04@gmail.com

A Reminder from the Chapter Secretary: 2022 dues are payable by January 1st, 2022
Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com

Secretary: Todd Whitteberry - 574-309-2247 - twhitteberry@gmail.com

Message from the Worthy Matron

Message from the Building Committee

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Mon Feast of St. John the Evangelist Table Lodge @ Lakeville - Dinner starts at 6pm with Table 
Lodge to follow.

Dec-27 @ 6:00pm

Thu Stated Meeting - No Dinner - Refreshments to followJan-6 @ 7:30pm

Tue No Stated Meetings in January and FebruaryJan-4


